COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th October 1923.

Dear 8ir,
With reference to Bremen First Entry Report MNo. 670 on

M. the S.5."2EUBRA® (Messrs.G. Seebeck's 369) I have to request

that you will state the total length of longitudinal topside

tanks, whether the remaining deongitudinal topside tanks other

than the three aftermost tanks mentioned in the report have

been tested as required, and whether the capacity of the

tramnsverse topside tanks is the total capacity for the five

tanks shown on the approved plan.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

GoHeCoBahr,Esq., Secretary.
BREMEN «

wi3 56~ 012




